
           
 Public Hearing – Zoning Bylaw #466, 2011 

April 26, 2011 

6:00 PM Municipal Office Council Chambers 

Present:  Mayor Everett 

Councillor Barber:    

Councillor Bell 

Councillor Johnson 

Councillor Main 

Chief Financial Officer – Elaine Rogers 

 

Councillor Barber excused himself from the hearing at 6:00 PM and did not return 

Mayor Everett called the meeting to order at 6:02 PM 

 

1. Mayor called for representations from the public in attendance with questions or concerns regarding Bylaw 

#466 – Zoning Bylaw 2011. 

 

(a)  Kathy Provan requested clarification regarding onsite parking in the commercial area. 

(b)  A discussion took place regarding the improvements to septic systems. 

(c)  A letter from Ty Capelle was read and his concerns discussed. 

   

2. Adjournment:  6:25 PM 


